

Mill Creek Elementary School - Third Grade - Mrs. Peka

The following items should be brought on the **first day of school**:

- o 1 box of tissues
- o 1 container of disinfecting/antibacterial wipes

No need to label the above! These will be shared classroom materials due to the flexible seating model. Thank you!

o 1 set of headphones (Label these! These will not be a shared item)

All other items will be provided for your child. If you would like to make a donation to the shared supplies, the following items are things that we typically need more of throughout the year.

- o Thin black Sharpie for outlining work (ultra-fine point tip)
- Highlighters (Multicolor)
- o Expo marker- Black



Dear Third Grade Parents,

Welcome to Room 206! I am delighted to have the opportunity to work with you and your child during this new school year. There is so much to learn and discover in third grade. I am sure that you will be amazed as you watch the changes in your child as he or she becomes more independent. I am confident this will be a successful year for your child, and I can't wait to get started!

Attached you will find a supply list. I will be providing most of the supplies, but there are a few things that I ask your child bring with them the first week of school. We are a flexible seating classroom. Our supplies will be shared supplies. Thus, when buying supplies, I recommend getting the regular version of the item. If you have any questions about the items on this list, please do not hesitate to reach out.

I am so looking forward to getting to know each student and supporting them in their learning. I would like to invite you to share with me a little about your child by writing me a note describing him or her as a learner and as a person. Please include anything that you feel is important for me to know (your child's interests, hobbies, etc.). I ask that you either email them to me or send them in with your child. I appreciate your participation in your child's education, it truly makes a difference.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kim Peka 3rd Grade Teacher Mill Creek Elementary School Kpeka@cbsd.org 267-893-3600